
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF  
PLANNING ASSESSMENT COMMISSION MEETING 
Graythwaite Concept Plan and Stage 1 Project Application 

 
The proposed Graythwaite Concept Plan and Stage 1 Project Application have been referred to the 
Planning Assessment Commission for determination under Minister’s delegation. 
 
For this proposal, the Commission comprises Ms Abigail Goldberg (chair) and Mr David Furlong. 
 
The application and associated documents, including the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s 
assessment report and recommendation, are publicly available on the Department’s website and via 
the Commission website www.pac.nsw.gov.au see D171/12 Graythwaite concept plan and Stage 1 
project application listed in the PAC Project Register. 
 
Due to the level of public interest in the application, the Commission will be meeting to hear 
submitter’s views on the Department’s assessment report and recommendation, prior to determining 
the application. 
 
The Commission meeting is scheduled to commence at 4:00pm on Monday, 22

 
October 2012 at the 

Kirribilli Club, 11 Harbour View Crescent, Lavender Bay. The meeting is open to the public. 
 
Those who wish to comment on the Department’s recommendation can register to speak at the 
Commission Meeting by contacting Mrs Greyce Fernandes on (02) 9383 2112 before 1:00pm, 
Tuesday, 16 October 2012. 
 
Enquiries: Paula Poon (02) 9383 2101 
  NSW Planning Assessment Commission  
  GPO Box 3415 Sydney NSW 2001 
  Email: paula.poon@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Please note that all documents provided to the Commission are public documents and may be made 
publicly available on the Commission’s website, unless you have clearly indicated that you do not wish 
your submission to be made public. For submissions made by individuals, the individual’s personal 
contact details will be removed from the submission before it is published.  

 
 

http://www.pac.nsw.gov.au/

